From: Mark Stedman

To: Hansen, Hillary (EGLE)

Cc: Hollenbach, Heidi (EGLE); Robinson, Christopher (EGLE)
Subject: RE: Violation Notice - Magnum Coffee Roastery
Date: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 5:00:32 AM

Good Morning,

i have read the notice of violation and have spoken with Chris about the viclation and his thoughts.
Magnum is currently looking into putting afterburners on each roaster to help eliminate the issue.
We will work with the roaster manufacture to engineer a system that is a long term solution. We
should have plans done in the next two weeks and 1 will continue to send updates to everyone
communicating the status of the plan and timelines to follow.

Please let me know if there are any questions, concerns, or comments.

Thank you,
Mark Stedman
Magnum Coffee
616-481-0442




